



Brian Schroeder – Superintendent of Public Instruction Chad Auer – Deputy Superintendent of Public Instruction

MEMORANDUM NO. 2022-102

TO: School District Superintendents

School Principals
CTE Educators

FROM: Shelley Hamel, Chief Academic Officer

DATE: August 29, 2022

SUBJECT: 2022 POST Professional Substitute Teacher Virtual Training

REGISTRATION OPEN - POST PROFESSIONAL SUBSTITUTE TEACHER VIRTUAL TRAINING FOR SECONDARY CTE TEACHERS

POST Professional provides PTSB approved curriculum through the ProSubs Skillful Teaching course for the 24 hours of required classroom instruction towards a Wyoming Substitute Teacher Certificate.

The Objective of the POST training:

- Increase opportunities for Wyoming students to explore a CTE pathway in education.
- Offer an innovative option for districts to certify students as substitute teachers and paraprofessionals upon graduation from high school.
- Assist in meeting the current in-demand need for highly skilled substitute teachers and paraprofessionals.

The Opportunity for school districts and students:

- Train secondary Wyoming CTE teachers to deliver the ProSubs Skillful Teaching curriculum.
- Prepare recently graduated students to accept quality employment as a substitute teacher or paraprofessional while continuing their education or as a full-time career option.
- Provide highly skilled and effective substitute teachers and paraprofessionals to districts from within their community.

Join the Wyoming Department of Education (WDE) virtually for the POST Professional Substitute Teacher Virtual Training for all four sessions from 4–8 p.m. on September 20, 22, 27 and 29, 2022. Registering for this opportunity indicates that participants understand that all four sessions must be attended.

Prior to the POST training you will receive an agenda and Zoom link. Note: Each attendee must complete their own registration form. We can accept only one attendee per registration. Space is limited. Registration is available here.

For more information, contact llaine Brown, CTE Education Consultant at 307-777-3549 or ilaine.brown 1@wyo.gov.